
Notes of the 2nd TEG-CPI meeting 

Geneva, May 3, 2016 

 

  

The working lunch was attended by Erwin Diewert, Paul Armknecht, David Fenwick, Claude Lamboray, Jan 

Walschots, Valentina Stoevska, Maria Mantcheva, and Brian Graf. Carsten Boldsen, IWGPS, participated in 

the first discussion. 

  

David Fenwick raised the issue of the fate of the CPI handbook. Following discussion between those in 

attendance, it was agreed that the CPI handbook would, to the extent possible, be incorporated into Vol 1 

of the updated CPI manual and would cease to exist as a standalone publication. As future need arises, 

additional handbook can and should be drafted for publication.  

  

Vol 2 (theory) - Erwin Diewert and Jan de Haan will prepare a detailed outline of volume 2 in 3 weeks time 

(i.e. May 22-23) and send the outline to the TEG-CPI for comments. 

  

Proposed chapter assignments (author/updater) for Vol 1: 

  

Chapter 1 - Paul 

Chapter 2 - Brian 

Chapter 3 - Maria 

Chapter 4 - Claude and Jan / Valenitna will review  

Chapter 5 - Claude  

Chapter 6 - David  

Chapter 7 - Mick  

Chapter 8 - Mick  

Chapter 9 - Paul  

Chapter 10 - David, Jan, Claude, Marcel (ABS), Francis (STATS NZ)  

Chapter 11 - Valentina  

Chapter 12 - David  

Chapter 13 - Corrine Becker (FSO, Switzerland) 

  

It was agreed that chapter authors/updaters would prepare detailed chapter outlines by 

August/September 2016 (if not earlier). Chapter outlines would be circulated to the members of the TEG-

CPI. 

  

Suggested chapter reviewers: Valentina, Walter Lane, Ragnhild Nygaard, Ekaterina Grikhanova, Patrick 

Kelly, Satoshi Imai, Federico Inglese, plus staff from statistical offices of Finland, Estonia, Georgia, 

Singapore, and UK. 

 


